[bookmark: _GoBack]Medicare must be protected from privatisation. Any introduction of profit driven health care threatens our excellent universal health care system and will lead to a two tier system and inequity in health outcomes. There is overwhelming evidence from overseas that allowing private providers into a market driven health system pushes up costs and leads to less appropriate care , particularly for those marginalised in society.

Dr Gwyn Jolley


